
Updated Website for E.E. Knight coming soon! 

E.E. Knight staff has been working hard to 

update our website, share information, 

and give more access to our school for 

parents. We have made a few changes, 

and some of the areas are not fully 

functioning, but we feel it still provides 

more access to our information. The 

website will be available through the O.E  

homepage and click on E.E. Knight.  Click 

announcements and you’ll be directed to 

our new site. You can also type in the 

following address: 

www.eeknightelementary.weebly.com 

This website will offer more pictures, 

more information, and have links available 

for quick communication with our staff 

and PTG. We are still in the process of 

uploading pictures so please be patient. It 

should be fully operational and updated no 

later than March 1, 2012. 

PTG       

Wednesday- 3/7/2012-Delivery of Cookie 

Principal’s Message  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, February 20th-

NO SCHOOL. 

Tuesday, February 21st- 

Board Meeting at 

Leonard Elementary. 

Friday, February 24th– 

Family Fun Night 6-

8pm. 

Monday, February 27th-

PTG Meeting 7pm in 

library.  

Friday, March 2nd and 

March 16th-Popcorn 

Day. 

Wednesday, March 7th-

fundraiser pick-up 2:30-

6:00pm 

Friday, March 9th-end 

of 2nd trimester. Mega 

Party-inflatables.  

Friday, March 16th- 

2nd Trimester awards 

assembly.  

Monday, March 19th-

23rd -Book Fair runs all 

week.  

Monday, March 19th-

Board Meeting 7pm @ 

E.E. Knight.  

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Students of the Month 

for  February! 

Ruby Saul From Mrs. 

Travis’ class 

Aurora Snider From Mr. 

Powell’s class 

 

 

  

  

Points of Interest 

FUTP 60– Family Fun 

Night in the gym, café, 

and library on 2/24/12 

from 6-8. Bring the 

whole family for fun 

activities. You can also 

bring a healthy dish to 

swap. See Kath 

Schiffer for more info. 

E.E. Knight Elementary February 17, 2012 

Marauder Minutes  

Dough and pickup is from 2:30-6:00pm.  

Friday- 3/9/2012 Mega Party-inflatables. 

             Upcoming Events 

Daddy/Daughter dance-tentatively 

05/18/2012.  

Mother/Son event—date to be 

announced—springtime. 

There will be a girl 

scouts meeting during 

lunch time on 2/28/12 

for any girls interested 

in becoming part of the 

girl scouts.  

We will be doing 

hearing tests for the 4th 

grade on 2/27/12 and 

vision tests for the 5th 

grade on  2/28/12.   

We are excited to kick 

off March is Reading 

Month with a rock & 

roll assembly on 

2/29/12. Ask your child 

all about it!   

 

Caught on Camera! 

Mrs. Palen’s 6th grade science class  

splitting atoms. 


